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Welcome to our Newsletter! 
We want to thank you for the work you are doing to keep your 
Bridge Builder connected to our virtual learning platform. We 
understand that these are unique times, and we want to offer your 
families as much support as possible. We have chosen to launch a 
weekly virtual newsletter to keep you informed in a fun and visual 
way. Please read this entire first issue. It outlines virtual learning 
expectations, resources for you, and fun activities we have 
planned for your Bridge Builder.

If you are experiencing technological issues, please reach out to 
us at mainoffice@bridgeprepcharter.org. A member of our team 
will get back to you as quickly as possible. 

Issue 1 1

Daily Attendance 

We understand that many of 
your families have different 
daily demands. We are currently 
taking attendance based upon 
your interactions with teachers 
and the submission of work or 
answering questions on Google 
Classroom. Please complete the 
survey so we can support you 
and your Bridge Builder. 

Assignment Submission 

It is our expectation that 
students are watching the 
lessons and completing the 
assignments on the day it is 
given. We understand that there 
are other demands that we are 
all dealing with. Work can be 
submitted through Google 
Classroom (a document or 
photo), through the HMH site 
when appropriate, or by 
communicating with your 
teacher. Please complete the 
survey so we can support you 
and your Bridge Builder.
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We value you as school community members and encourage you 
to communicate with your child’s teacher. We’re all in this 
together. To that end, we are sending you a survey to learn how 
we can best support you and your Bridge Builder during this time. 
As a school, we must continue to provide instruction and take 
attendance, but by filling out this survey, you can help shape how 
distance learning looks for our school.

Please fill out the survey below:

 BPCS Virtual Learning Family Survey

Issue 1 2

Family Self-Care Corner 

Your family’s health and safety is 
our top priority! Please use these 
resources to unplug, reconnect, 
and take care of those you love: 

At Home Activity Guide 

Breathing Exercise Video 

Age Appropriate Answers to   
COVID-19 Questions  

Virtual Spirit Week  

Event though school is closed, we 
can still celebrate! We will have a 
virtual spirit week to connect as a 
school community. Each day, 
dress up for the day’s theme, and 
share pictures of your family 
joining the fun: 

• March 30 - Pajama Day 

• March 31 - Favorite Color Day 

• April 1 - Superhero Day 

• April 2 - Favorite Jersey Day 

• April 3 - Lightning Day

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfafSOox3hSQ_UR0NFaDn-39ARTjxTSDGdtPdnWN5RkcdJApw/viewform
https://www.zerotothree.org/resources/3264-at-home-activity-guide
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PmBYdfv5RSk
https://www.zerotothree.org/resources/3211-why-are-people-wearing-masks-why-are-people-covering-their-faces
https://www.zerotothree.org/resources/3211-why-are-people-wearing-masks-why-are-people-covering-their-faces
https://www.zerotothree.org/resources/3264-at-home-activity-guide
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PmBYdfv5RSk
https://www.zerotothree.org/resources/3211-why-are-people-wearing-masks-why-are-people-covering-their-faces
https://www.zerotothree.org/resources/3211-why-are-people-wearing-masks-why-are-people-covering-their-faces
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